
Dear Faculty, Staff, and Student Assistants:  
 
In compliance with the South Coast Air Quality Management District (SCAQMD) regulations, the 
University is required to have all state employees complete a brief survey to track progress in 
reducing single-occupant vehicle trips to campus.  This survey asks how you arrived to campus 
during the survey week of October 19th - October 23thand it should take less than one minute to 
complete. Unpredictably, this survey is being conducted during the current COVID-19 pandemic 
and many campus employees are working from home. While many employees typical commute 
mode to campus may be driving, telecommuting is one of the options on the survey. 
Employees should make this selection for each day they worked from home during the survey 
week.  
  
Please click on the link below and complete your survey today. Our goal is to achieve a 100% 
response rate.  If you have any questions, please contact Parking and Transportation Services at 
909.537.5912 or email rideshare@csusb.edu  
 
 https://www.ridelinks.com/csusb/   
 
Thank you for completing the survey. 
 
Regards, 
 
Tomás D. Morales 
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